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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

REPORTS

Reports were sent home earlier this week. Teachers have put
a great deal of effort into reporting on your child’s progress
this semester. If you would like to discuss any aspect of the
report with your child’s teacher, please contact the office for an
appointment.

PRINCIPAL’S POSITION

Advertising of the permanent position has commenced and it
is anticipated that a permanent principal will be appointed early
next term.

SILLY SOCK DAY

We raised $1400 which was a huge effort. Angelina Shannon
passes on her sincere thanks to the school community for your
generosity and support of her family and MND Australia.

HOLIDAYS

Enjoy the time away from school and get some rest, fun and
fresh air! Dr Kristy Goodwin, an expert in healthy digital habits
has some information around sensible screen time in the
holidays. She suggests parents PLAN not BAN devices during
school holidays and the importance of students experiencing
boredom! Check out her Facebook page for more information.

Don't hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss
anything. My email address is anne.davis8@det.nsw.edu.au or
I can be contacted by phone via the office 9759 3849.

LEARNING AT BHN

STUDENT WORK

KR students are great scientists and have been learning about
living things. KR have been investigating living things and their
life cycles. We have focused on the life cycle of a chicken, and
are currently observing the life cycle of plants. We have planted
seeds in small pots, and are currently recording the cycle of a
plants growth.

During literacy sessions 1H have been writing persuasive texts.
One of these has been a letter to their parents to persuade
them to purchase them either a toy or a pet they would like to
have. I wonder how many of our 1H parents were persuaded?
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As part of our reading, 3/4W has been learning about refugees.
In our computer lesson, we further researched using the topic
statement “It is hard to be a refugee”. We discovered some
possible difficulties refugees face and students also interviewed
family members that had experienced such challenges. In small
groups, the students then identified some of the key areas that
refugees would find difficult.

5/6B have been writing information texts with a focus on
different audience needs. We wrote an information text about
our class pets, spiny leaf insects, for k-2 students, 3-6 students
and adults.

5/6R have been learning about circle and triangles and their
properties during maths lessons. We measured, drew and
calculated numerous angles using protractors. We also used
compasses to draw various sized circles. As a creative maths
activity we used what we had learnt about circles and triangles
to design our own patterns. We are very proud of our final
pieces of maths art!

LEARNING BEYOND THE CLASSROOM

Gardening club planted out some red spring onions that they
had raised from seed in one of our greenhouses.

SPORT REPORT

WEEK 8 PSSA RESULTS & FIXTURES

Sport Boys
Soccer

Girls
Soccer

Rugby
League

Touch
football

Netball
A

Netball
B

Junior
result

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

POTM N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A

Senior
result

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

POTM N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A

This
Friday’s
venue

Parry
Park

Beaman
Park

Tasker
Park

Clemton Park

WEEK 9 PSSA RESULTS & FIXTURES

Sport Boys
Soccer

Girls
Soccer

Rugby
League

Touch
football

Netball
A

Netball
B

Junior
result

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

POTM N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A

Senior
result

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

Wash
out

POTM N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A

This
Friday’s
venue

Parry
Park

Beaman
Park

Tasker
Park

Clemton Park

P&C AND AUXILIARY NEWS

Dear parents and carers,

Some months ago Campsie Public School P&C approached
our P&C as well as other school’s P&Cs in our local area
seeking our support on their stance against a development
proposal at their doorstep. The original development
application was lodged with the previous Canterbury Council.
If that development proceeds, Campsie PS will be permanently
overshadowed. At our P&C meeting on May 22nd, the
committee unanimously voted in supporting Campsie Public
School P&C and a letter was emailed to them and other local
P&Cs asking them to also lend their support. It’s really
important that as a community we support each other.

The school principal position has become available and the
process has begun to appoint a permanent principal. Two
parents will be on the interview panel and both have received
panel training. Thank you Sue and Stan for volunteering your
time to be a part of this important process.

I have been working nearly full time and not at school much
this term. However, I’m normally around Thursday mornings
and afternoons and on Friday mornings. If anyone needs to
contact the P&C with ideas or to volunteer, please approach
me, or any committee member. You can also reach us at
bhnpandc@gmail.com.

We also said farewell to Draga our school cleaning lady who’s
been at BHN since February 2006. I’m not sure we’ll ever have
another Draga and she will be sorely missed. Congratulations
Draga, enjoy the next phase of your life.

Below is your executive committee along with general
committee members at our June P&C meeting and at the
uniform fundraising stall held last month. We hope to see more
parents/carers at our meetings soon. Thanks to Brandon Banh
our junior photographer.
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AWARDS

K-2 ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS WEEK 8

Thinker Responsible Safe Respectful

KR Estelle

KY Alyssa

KO Mohomad

KG Rehan

1L Audrey

1MK Izalea

1C Jianing

1H Adam

2AV Lucas

2M Jemimah

2C

2R James

CLASS AWARD RECIPIENTS

Movement Uniform Class Presentation

KO KR KR

K-2 ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS WEEK 9

Thinker Responsible Safe Respectful

KR Abigail

KY Urwa

KO Shabiya

KG Sarah

1L Ali

1MK Jay

1C Aleesha

1H Lucy

2AV Sena

2M Samantha

2C Renee

2R Isabella

3-6 ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS TERM 2
WEEK 8

Thinker Responsible Safe Respectful

3/4R Aaliyah A Sienna G

3/4W Ouick Z

Susanna P

3/4F Irene G

Zane H

Siham G

Zeeshan M

3/4M

3/4H Jordan K Karisha H

3/4LB Musa S

Chrystian J

5/6P Omar A Mansour S

5/6L Amelia S William Y

5/6R Alicia H

Zach H

5/6B George W

Amanda H

5/6A Arusha B Hayden Z
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Thinker Responsible Safe Respectful

Benjamin X

Briana S

CLASS AWARD RECIPIENTS

Movement Uniform Class Presentation

5/6L 3/4F 3/4W

BHN HAPPENINGS

OZHARVEST’S FEAST PROGRAM

OzHarvest’s new FEAST program will inspire kids to eat
healthy, waste less and be change-makers in the local
community.

OzHarvest is Australia’s leading food rescue organisation with a
driving purpose to Nourish Our Country.

With a vision to build a world with zero food waste and free of
hunger, creating awareness and influencing behavioural change
through community education opportunities are central to
achieving this.

OzHarvest’s new education program FEAST (Food Education
and Sustainability Training) is designed to teach and inspire
kids in years 5 and 6 about sustainability, food waste and
nutrition. FEAST is full of fun, interactive activities for students
as they explore the role food plays in everyday lives and the
importance of protecting the planet. It extends beyond the
classroom, as students develop the skills to become change
makers in the community.

The program is presented within a beautiful classroom inquiry
based unit, focused on detailed lesson planning tools and
recipes that align with Australian Curriculum Links and Cross
Curriculum Priority: Sustainability. FEAST recipes can be made
in class and do not require a kitchen, making the cooking
and food education components accessible to all children and
school communities.

In Term 3 2018, OzHarvest’s FEAST Program will be launched
in Beverly Hills North PS.

To hear more about OzHarvest's FEAST program or volunteer
to assist in the delivery of the cooking component of the
program on Thursdays in Term 3, please contact Mr Barclay on
97593849.

STEWART HOUSE CLOTHING APPEAL

The Stewart House Clothing Appeal will be happening again in
August. The school holidays may be a good time to go through

and throw out any unwanted clothes. A bag will be sent home
early term 3.

KATERERS4KANTEEN SURVEY

Please take a few minutes to provide Gabby and her team with
some feedback on the canteen!

BHN NOTICEBOARD

CANTERBURY BANKSTOWN COUNCIL CARES
OPEN DAY

Canterbury Bankstown Council’s Road Safety Officers are
running a free open day on Wednesday July 18th at their
CARES facility at Bass Hill.

The C.A.R.E.S program is a combination of practical activities
which provide children with a greater degree of road safety
knowledge and an opportunity to develop their practical cycling
skills.

CANTERBURY BANKSTOWN COUNCIL’S
NATIONAL TREE DAY 2018

Come along for a community day of planting to celebrate our
natural spaces.

When: Sunday 29 July 2018, 10am - 1pm
Where: Band Hall Reserve, Ferrier Road, Birrong
What: Join us to plant a tree and enjoy a free BBQ from
11am. There will also be FREE plants for volunteers to
take home.

To get involved, go to the link below or call 9707 9000.

http://cb.city/treeday
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